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October 19, 2005

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Ms. Blanca S. Bay®, Director

Division of the Commission Clerk and
Administrative Services

Florida Public Service Commission

Betty Easley Conference Center

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 110

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 Lnd OC}Q«@/*Q O’

Re: Florida Power & Light Company’s
Notice of Intent to Request Confidential Classification

Dear Ms. Bayo:

Enclosed for filing is the original and two (2) copies of Florida Power & Light Company’s (FPL’s) Notice of
Intent to Request Confidential Classification. FPL seeks confidential treatment of certain maps/schematic diagrams
of FPL's distribution facilities serving the customers in the Venetian island area requested by the Staff (“Staff”) of the
Florida Public Service Commission in connection with its inquiry of a customer complaint (Grosz — 666309E).

CMP In accord with Rule 25-22.006(2)(a), FPL requests confidential treatment of the materials submitted for filing
—irr a separate, sealed folder marked "CONFIDENTIAL" enclosed with this letter. Please do not hesitate to contact
COM me should you or your Staff have any questions regarding this filing.
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ORIGINAL

BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In re: Florida Power & Light Company’s ) Docket No.
Request for Confidential Classification )
) Dated: October 19, 2005
NOTICE OF

INTENT TO REQUEST CONFIDENTIAL CLASSIFICATION

Pursuant to Florida Administrative Code Rule 25-22.006(2)(a), Florida Power & Light
Company (“FPL”) files this Notice of Intent to Request Confidential Classification. This Notice
relates to certain maps/schematic diagrams of FPL’s distribution facilities serving the customers
in the Venetian Island area requested by Staff in connection with its inquiry of a customer
complaint (GROSZ — 666309E). FPL, pursuant to Rule 25-22.006(2)(a), requests confidential
handling of the documents enclosed in the attached envelope labeled “CONFIDENTIAL”. The
documents in that envelope are responsive to the request and are confidential.

Respectfully submitted,

o e L

Patrick M Bryan, Esquire

Senior Attorney

FL Bar No. 0457523

Florida Power & Light Company
700 Universe Boulevard

Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420
(561) 304-5134 (Office)

(561) 691-7305 (Fax)

BOCUMENT Klivar:

=TATE

o

F0I42 ocTi9n





